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During her tenure at CDC, Dr. Dawood has worked on analyses and studies in the United States, 
Thailand, India, and Central America focused on describing the burden of influenza, identifying 
risk factors for severe outcomes with influenza virus infection, evaluating influenza vaccine 
efficacy and effectiveness, and evaluating the efficacy of influenza antiviral medications. She 
currently oversees the Pregnancy and Influenza Multinational Epidemiologic (PRIME) study, a 
prospective cohort study of pregnant women designed to measure the incidence and impact of 
influenza among pregnant women in low- and middle-income countries.   
 


